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NOTICE
Planning Staff Availability

EFFECTIVE Monday July 23, 2018

Due to the high volume of planning related applications, telephone/counter inquiries and limited

staffing within our Planning Division of the Planning and Building Services Coastal-Fort Bragg Office,
staff will not be available to the public by phone or at the counter from 1:00 — 5:00 Monday thru Friday.

Effective Date: Monday July 23, 2018

Planning staff will be available from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 daily,
Monday thru Friday.

Please Note: Office is closed daily during the lunch hour from 12:00 -1:00

For specific information or coastal project specific questions, you may leave a message at the Fort Bragg
Office and your call will be returned in 24-48 hours. It is advised that having an appointment with the
planner that you wish to meet with is ideal to insure the person you need to speak with is available.

For General questions, you may contact the Inland Ukiah Planning and Building Services Department.
Contact information is noted above.

We appreciate your cooperation and patience with our reduced staff hours. It is anticipated limited
access will be in place for a short time. In the meantime, the Department is actively recruiting for
planning staff.

Interim Planning Director, Ignacio Gonzalez



